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To:
One Stop Career Center Managers
From:
Lawrence Suran, SFETC Program Director
Date:
January 15, 2004
Re:
Revision to Heaven Sent Program Directive
The purpose of this memorandum is to amend the procedure for referrals to Heaven Sent Consultants, as outlined in Program Directive # 5, “Heaven Sent Consultants, Inc.” issued on October 8, 2003.                           

Effective immediately, the Career Advisor must issue a clothing voucher to customers prior to the receipt of a Training Completion Certificate from Heaven Sent Consultants Inc.  Heaven Sent Consultants, Inc will certify the completion of training through the Support Services System.  The system will only allow for a voucher to be issued for those customers who completed training, based upon the certification of completion by Heaven Sent. Therefore, the copy of the certificate is not necessary. Heaven Sent will issue a training completion certificate to the customer after the shopping session is completed.

Additionally, please be reminded that the system-generated voucher needs to be signed by the customer, and then sent directly to Heaven Sent.

These procedures are effective immediately and the pertinent Program Directive will be amended at a later date to reflect the changes.


